
New water mains for Norfolk Street are in the process of being design with an 
anticipated construction start date in late summer/fall of 2024. New water main will 
be installed from Central Street to Goulding Street. As as separate phase of this 
project sidewalks will be extended from the Franklin Street area to the Stoddard 
Park entrance. Along with pedestrian improvements drainage improvements 
including catch basins and a detention pond will be included. In an effort to 
consolidate design components of the entire project certain elements will be 
completed simultaneously. Additional project updates will be provided as we move 
through the design phase 


